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10,M.S. Mr Churchill out having a look at the flying bomb damage in 
London. 18 

MUTE AND TRACK NEGATIVES MUSIC BACKGROUND 

)( THE FALI OF CAEN N 

1, Ground to air of formations of Allied bombers over France. 15 

2, L.S. Plane dropping marker bomb over Caen. 16 

3, V.S. Dawn shots of artillery laying barrage outside Caen. Priest 
guns go into action. 46 

4, M.S. Flail tahk moving past, not flailing though. 7 

5, M.S. Lots of Sherman tabks following up. 48 

6, TK.S. Anglo-Canadian^$$£8|$ymoving through me com fields during 
the advance. 30 

7, G.V. Damage on outskirt of Caen. 7 

8, V.S. Tanks lead the way and theinfantry enter Caen and some house 
to house fighting. 68 to house fighting. 

MUTE AND TRACK NEGATIVES 

BRISTLES AND BRUSHES-TRAILER 

MUSIC BACKGROUND 

1, Cartoon showing Brush Hospital. Inside they treat neglected 
brushes, paint brushes, teeth brush, shaving brush and brooms. 

NATURAL 
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PTE AND TRACK NEGATIVES 
130 

COMM. 

Do you ill treat your brushes ?. You do Vthen come with me Here is 
distemper brush which was put away dirty, if left like this it will 
rapidly deteriorate. Its bristles shduld be doaked in water until 
they are clean and then dried. No/it's fit for use again. Next we 
come to two more brushes that111 give you better service if properly 
cared for. A toothbrush must get out of this unhealthy position to 
keep a stiff upper bristleshould be dried after use and left 
standing the right way up/A shaving brush should have all tha soajt 
washed out of its bristles and left so that the air can dry it. The 
bristles will suffer ii* the broom is left upside down, odd bits of 
fluff should be remdved after use. A broom should always stand with 
its head in the air. Another sufferer, white enamel paint has 
stiffened thesef'bristles, mush gentle treatment with turpentine or 
a substitute/will be needed. After its completely clean it can be 
dried and jfut away until wanted again. Please remember, bristles are 
scare#, /Brushes are precious, take catea of them. 

SHIPMENT NEGATIVE 

Original 
Dupe 
Colour 
Combined 

POSITIVE 

B.W. 
Lavender 
Fine Grain 
Combined 


